RE: Notice of impending Proposition 47 PCR expiration
Dear CPDA Members,
This is an urgent reminder that our clients' right to petition for Proposition 47 relief will expire on November 4, 2022.  Fewer than two months remain to seek relief for eligible clients.
Unless your client files a Proposition 47 petition on or before November 4, your client will be denied a Proposition 47 reduction of an eligible theft or drug-related conviction unless they show "good cause" for filing after then.  Good cause is not defined in the statute.  (See Pen. Code, § 1170.18, subd. (j).)

If your client has a conviction that potentially qualifies for reduction under Proposition 47, file a petition before November 5, 2022, or risk losing the opportunity for relief forever.

Best,

Graciela Martinez
CPDA, President

